ST. BERNARD RETIRED TEACHERS ASSOCIATION
SUNDAY, DECEMBER 7, 2014
THE PALMETTOS ON THE BAYOU

The meeting was called to order at 2:12 p.m. by President Paul Grethel.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The minutes were read by Secretary Carol Francis and were approved as read.
Carolon Craft, Treasurer, reported a bank balance of $6075.70 and indicated that Palmettos still had to be paid for this meeting.  The report was accepted.
President Grethel spoke on memembership and encouraged us to contact friends to join.
Graig Luscombe, LRTA Executive Director, gave a brief TRSL update and a reminder to select a plan for OGB if not done already.  He encouraged all to join LRTA’s e-mail club by sending a message to info@lrta.net 
Paul announced that the SBRTA Day at the Races will be on Thursday, March 19.  A race will be named for SBRTA.
Members were encouraged to join LRTA at $25 a year.  Lifetime membership would be $500 based on 20 years at $25 per year.  Hugh Craft and Milton Boackle volunteer to be on a committee to determine the possibility of a lifetime membership for SBRTA.
Paul distributed copies of the SBRTA directory of members.
After a fun Christmas game the meeting adjourned at 3:03 p.m.

Submitted by

Carol Francis, Secretary
